Lenzi, Chelsea

Subject: FW: Case No. 14APL-00000-00022

From: Paul deBruynKops <pauldbk@me.com>
Date: November 1, 2014 at 10:59:10 AM PDT
To: <SupervisorCarbajal@sbcbos].org>

Cec: <erinboone09@gmail.com>

Subject: Case No. 14APL-00000-00022

To the Honorable Salud Carbajal, County Supervisor:

This letter relates to a petition that we signed that may be submitted by Antonia Robertson and
Laurence Dwort with regard to the above referred to matter. We signed this petition in error. We
have since visited the proposed site and met with the owners, David Walker and Erin Boone and
believe that the project fits the scale and density of the location on Toro Canyon Road. We ask
that our names and signatures be struck from the petition. We are unable to do so directly with
the petitioners as we do not have a telephone number or email address to contact them.

Respectfully yours,

Paul and Ann deBruynKops
2896 Torito Road

Santa Barbara, CA 93108

Tel: 805-969-6530



